
Teens will have time to be on their 
phones each day. Teens will "unplug" 
from electronics during 
programming every day. Teens 
have the option to put their phone:
- in their backpack
- in the Teen Center Director's 
office
- in a cubby at an "unplug" station 
or behind the counter

Parents can always call the Club if 
they need to get in contact with 
their teen: 715-424-2582. 

Unplugging at the Club

We're looking forward to spending more 
time with your teen throughout the 

school year!
 

Our daily schedule rotations will begin 
the week of September 12th.

 
Here's a peek at our Fall programming  

(September - October):
 

Career Launch

Teen Cuisine (Baking)

Walking Club - weather permitting

Express Yourself (Art)

STEM

(Science, Technology, Engineering, Math)

Teen Associate

Education lifeskills

September/ October Newsletter

Welcome!

Important Dates:
Friday, September 30

Friday, October 28

     No School Day
     Club open 7:30am-5:30pm

     Club Closed-
     Professional Development 

Stay Informed:
Weekly meal menus & daily
schedules will be posted on
the "MEMBERS" tab of our
website www.bgcwra.org

Programming begins at 3:35pm and
goes until 4:20pm every day.
Please call the Club at 715-424-2582
to let us know you're here to pick
up your teen. Teens will NOT be
allowed to text during programming
time unless it is an emergency.



September/ October Newsletter

Meet the Teen Center Staff!

 
Hello! I am excited to get to know your teen and work with them 
through various work-based learning programs. When I'm not at work, I 
enjoy baking, singing, playing board games, and going on adventures with 
my husband, our three children and three dogs: Bosley, Kramer, and Adele.  

This fall I will be facilitating Career Launch, Teen Associate and a new 
cognitive behavioral program called "Lifeskills." Teen Associate is an 
internal program here at the Club for any teen 14 years old or older. 
Teens will go through the onboarding process and training and will work to 
earn a real paycheck! This past summer we had 7 Teen Associates and I 
am hoping we can have more teens participate in this unique program. 
Feel free to contact me if you have any other questions.

Contact Info: 715-818-6126 / estieve@bgcwra.org

 
Hello! My name is Rebecca; I'm the Teen Center Director/Graduation 
Specialist. I am excited to get to know your teen and work with them 
through various educational activities, including STEM, art, baking, and 
physical activity. The teens get to choose which option they would like 
to participate in each day. 

As the Graduation Specialist, I will manage case management activities in 
the Port Edwards School District to motivate students to stay 
focused on graduation plans. When I am not working, I spend time with 
my husband and my two dogs, Chewy and Chico. 

Contact Info: 715-818-6123 / rketter@bgcwra.org

Mrs. Rebecca

Mrs. Emily


